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GIFT BOOKS PROGRAM NEEDS A MANAGER :

After many years as gifts librarian, Bob Lobou has decided to step down.  The library is extremely grateful 
to Bob for the outstanding job that he did. The library now needs a staff member to assume the 
responsibility of overseeing the gifts program and the consignment agreement with Books4scholarship.  
Anyone interested in working with gifts should speak with Dan Kinney.

TIME IS DRAWING CLOSER FOR THE BIG WIN:

At 8:00 pm on April 16th the drawing begins for the Child Care Cash Bonanza!  Janet and Maryanne are 
forming groups to "chip in"  and win part of the prize.

Here is how it works:

Pay $5.00 to be in a group of  10 people.  If the group ticket is drawn you win a share of $15,000 or $1500
.

Pay $10 to be in a group of  5 people.  " " " " " "of $15,000 or $3,000.

A group of 10 is started and we need seven more staff to participate.  See Maryanne if interested.

STAFF LIST:

Do we dare say up-to-date?

I have reduced the size to accommodate  8 1/2" x 11" paper.  Those of you with "old eyes" may need a 
magnifying glasses . . .  Changes include elimination of the Serials category  (SER) which is now part of  
Acquisitions.




